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Design Review for Camas School District Project Based Learning (PBL) High School (DR 17-01)
Details:  The Camas School District proposes to build a new 89,000 square foot building to house the
new PBL High School located at the new campus next to Sharp Electronics. The Design Review
Committee reviewed the proposal for compliance with the City's adopted design principles and
provided a recommendation to staff.
Presenter:  Robert Maul, Planning Manager
Recommended Action:  That the Design Review Committee (DRC) reviews the submitted materials,
deliberates and forwards a recommendation to the Director for a final decision.
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